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bring in their favourite book to share with the class.

chocolate and sweet treat.

World Book Day will soon be upon us. On Thursday 6™ March we will be celebrating our love of stories and
books in school. We are inviting the children to come to school dressed in their PJ's and asking them to

During the morning, teachers will be sharing their favourite stories with different classes across school.
In the afternoon, children will remain in their class to focus on a particular book or story in more depth.

To round off the day, the children will enjoy a hot chocolate drink and a sweet treat, whilst listening to a
story. Please complete the Microsoft Form sent to you giving permission for your child to have their hot

World
Book Day

Easter is always an exciting time in school. We will
be having our usual Easter Bonnet parade for
children in EYFS. This year, we are inviting parents
to stay after the parade to enjoy Easter crafts with
their child. The Easter celebrations will start at
1:30pm on Friday 4™ April. This will be for reception

and pre-school children.

To celebrate the special people in their lives the

children will be able to purchase a small gift in our
Mother's Day wrapping room on Friday 28™ March.
This follows on from the success of our Christmas
wrapping room. The children can select and wrap
their own gifts for a small cost of £4 per gift

(maximum of 2 gifts per child)

Our next DPP meeting is planned for Friday 28™
February at 10am. All are welcome to attend to

share future fundraising ideas.

We will be holding our usual Easter Raffle this
year. Tickets will be available for £1 a strip,
maximum of 5 strips, via School Money. Tickets
will be given to children on Thursday 10™ April.

Please could we ask for donations of Easter
eggs, chocolate or any other Easter items to
support our Easter raffle to be brought into
school from w/c 31" March.

Easfer Diseg

We will be holding an Easter disco on Thursday
10™ April. £3 per ticket including snack and
drink.

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2: 3:30-4:30 pm

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 4:45-5:45 pm

Payments for Mother's Day wrapping room,
Easter raffle tickets and Easter disco can all be
made via School Money.

All funds raised go towards enrichment
activities in school for your children. Thank you

for vour continued support.



